
Delores G. Kelley, Chair SB 118
Brian J. Feldman, Vice Chair Supporting
3 East Miller Senate Office Building
Annapolis, MD 21401

Dear Chair Kelley, Vice Chair Feldman, and Members of the Finance Committee,

I have been in management for most of my life and currently work in HR.  I know that looking at
students as not being employees may bring some kind of advantage to the GR function of the
university but at what cost.  Its inconceivable that premier State University such as U of M
would hide behind draconian policies and deny students the same rights as the rest of the
University employyes.

Sincerely,

john McNinnie
Parent of a student
University of Maryland, College Park
1002 Berrymsns Lane,, Reisterstown , Maryland 21136
Jmcninnie@gmail.com


